
 

MEMORANDUM 

CC-25-060 

 
Reappointment of Robert Archibald as Homer’s Representative to the Prince William Sound 

Regional Citizens Advisory Council (PWSRCAC) 
 
Item Type:  Action Memorandum 

Prepared For:  City Council  

Meeting Date: February 13, 2025 

From:  Rachel Lord, Mayor 

 
Summary Statement: 

Robert Archibald is reappointed to the Prince William Sound Regional Citizens Advisory Council for a 
two year term that expires May 2027. 

 
Recommendation: 

Confirm the reappointment of Robert Archibald to the Prince William Sound Regional Citizens 
Advisory Council. 

 
 
 



 
To Mayor Rachel Lord      February 7, 2025 
City of Homer AK 
491 E. Pioneer Ave. 
Homer, AK   99603 
 
Dear Mayor Lord, 
Please accept this letter as a formal request to be reappointed to the Prince William 
Sound Regional Citizens Advisory Council as the Board Member representing the 
City of Homer. 
 
Regards, 
Robert Archibald 
PO Box 2460 
Homer AK.  99603 
(907) 299-0852 
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